
Friday, March 20, 2020 

Dear CUMC Members and Friends:

In this ever-changing pandemic atmosphere with orders being changed with greater frequency, 
we announce the following:

Effective Friday, March 20, the church offices will officially be closed. Church members with keys 
are asked not to enter the building until further notice as the custodial crew is sanitizing the entire 
building.
The construction at Spring Garden Campus has been suspended until Governor Wolf’s order 
stopping all non-essential businesses from operating has been lifted. The abrupt stoppage has 
resulted in the Campus having 113 holes awaiting the trees, which were to be planted this week-
end (tree planting has been postponed).  In order to protect CUMC legally, the entrance will be 
blocked for all vehicular traffic. Signage will be posted to discourage any trespassers.
Join us Sunday 8am (or after) for an online worship experience with Pastor Jim and Pastor Mira.  A 
worship guide and the video will be available at www.carlislepaumc.org.

 Stay connected with CUMC, and help others stay connected, through our many ministries while 
we all pray and stay safe.  #CarlisleUMConnects 

 ~ Pastor Jim and Pastor Mira
     Kerm Leitner, Leadership Council Chair


